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This is the kind of bill that makes everyone ignore all safety warnings that come with 

new applicances. Too much information.  And that is why we have knowlegeable 

government agencies like the PUC.  Changes in the constituency of piped gas should 

be submitted to and authorized by the PUC.  It is absurd to get the public up in arms 

about this.  Next thing, we'll be fighting off rumors on facebook that burning hydrogen 

causes autism.   


